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Freedom of Information Request 327 
 
Thank you for your request for information which we received on 22 November 2018.  Our answer to 
your questions is as follows: 
 
1 - How many lawyers were working on a temporary (agency) basis at the organisation on 
Monday 3rd September 2018? Zero 
 
2 – What was the total spend by your organisation on temporary (agency) legal professionals 
during the financial year 1/4/16 to 31/3/17? Zero 
 
 
We hope this response fulfils your request.  
 
Should you not be satisfied with our response, you have a right to complain and request a review.  
You should forward your complaint to foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk. 
 
In the meantime if you have any queries then please contact us at the above address. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Julie Hill 
Company Secretary 
 
 

 
 
 
 
06 December 2018 
 
 
 
Ted Jones 
 
Email: 
request-534166-dad7f696@whatdotheyknow.com 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Jones 

 
Fitzwilliam House 

2nd/3rd Floors  Skimped Hill Lane  
Bracknell  Berkshire  RG12 1BQ 

t: 01344 415600 
f: 01344 415666 

e: foi.bht@berkshire.nhs.uk  
http://www.berkshirehealthcare.nhs.uk 
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